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This would be detrimental to Oregon voters. The current process allows many lower 

income voters that would not be able to get time off to vote in person a chance to be 

heard. The current process also gives time to research bills and candidates fully. I 

remember standing in line for hours with my mother as a child for her to spend 10 

minutes in the voting box. 


